SAVE THE DATE

SAVE COUNTY SERVICES!
DEMONSTRATION AND RALLY

Rally at Cook County
Budget Hearing
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Where: Daley Plaza

Cook County/City Hall
118 N. Clark St.

When: Monday, January 29
10:00am

Cook County’s 2007 Draft Budget proposes dramatic cuts in vital health,
safety and other County services. The recommended cuts stand to undermine
our community’s access to these vital services and could lead to disastrous
outcomes in the Bureau of Health Services, Public Safety, our Court system

and other vital County services. We must not let this happen.

— Let your voice be heard:

~ No elimination of core services
v No layoffs of frontline service providers

For more information, please call 312-491-4900.
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